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Dear Ms. Dortch: ant che
I write to inform you that Loral has determined not to proceed with construction of a satellite
for the above captioned Ka-band satellite authorization at 105.5 E.L. Accordingly, Loral requests that
the Commission cancel its authorization for that one Ka-band orbital slot.
Sincerely,

AL

John Stern

ce: Tom Tycz
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